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Thank you, Rep. Helm for introducing HB 4148. I support this bill because I believe in 

the inherent value of life and robust ecosystems. Continued investments in 

maintaining quality habitat, combating invasive species, and supporting science 

based management approaches are critical now and in the future. This bill is a step in 

the right direction for conservation and our duty as humans to strive for harmony with 

all creatures.  


